
Dear All, 

Human Resource Development Centre (HRDC) is organising a Two-day Induction Program for 

newly inducted faculty members, teaching support and administrative staff. The induction program 

is scheduled to be held on 07.02.2025 (2:00 pm to 4:15 pm) and 08.02.2025 (9:15 am to 4:15 

pm) in the Central Auditorium.  The Induction Program will cover various aspects required for a 

new inductee to perform his/her duties and be motivated toward fulfilling the Vision and Mission 

of the University. 

You are required to attend each session of the program, therefore attendance is mandatory. A 

completion certificate will be given to successful participants only, which will also be utilized for 

administrative purposes. 

 

Best Wishes 

Dr. Syed Aqeel Ahmad 

Director 

Human Resource Development Centre (HRDC) 

Integral University, Lucknow 

 


